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Brian Andreen L.:.~ "j 
Regional Director 

January 19, 1984 

Dr. Woodruff T. Sullivan, III
 
Department of Astronomy
 
University of Washington

Seattle, Washington 98195
 

Dear Dr. Sullivan: 

This will respond to your letter of November 22nd addressed to I 
our New York office. Regrettably, because of the conso.lidation and shift I 

Iof offices, there has been an unavoidable delay in our response. 

Our records show that three grants were made to Grote Reber over
 
the period 1952 through 1973. These awards totalled in chronological order
 
$49,123; $117,000; and $47,821. In fact, Grote Reber is still kicking
 
around as the copy of a recent letter from him will indicate.
 

Providing copies of Grote's proposals will be a little bit more 
·difficu1t because some of those materials are stored away in relatively
 
inaccessible spots. I will attempt to extract this information for you

by the end of January, and if you've not heard from me, please feel free
 
to give a call or drop a note to me here at the Tucson address.
 

c:.»: 
Brian Andreen 
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